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September Guild Meeting ~ A Time to Give 

This month’s exciting guild 

meeting will be an opportunity 

for charity service as we’ll be 

making pillowcases for the local 

Women’s Shelter.  Charity 

Chair, Debbie Proctor, will 

direct the evening’s activities, 

but she’ll need everyone’s help!  

Please bring two cute, fun 

coordinating fabrics, 1 yard 

each.  If you have time, please 

cut each yard into 1/4 yd (9”) 

and 3/4 yard (27”) pieces, cut 

the width of fabric.  Don’t 

worry about selvages, those 

will be trimmed later.   

We are requesting that you 

bring good 100% cotton fabric.  

No flannels or fleece.  Girls’ 

and Boys’ fabrics are both 

appropriate, as many of these 

women bring their children. 

We’ll be making the 

pillowcases assembly-line style, 

and learning some super-fast 

tricks along the way for these 

three-seam, 15-minute projects.  

Debbie will provide the sewing 

machines, so all we have to do 

is show up and sew! (and pin 

and press… ) 

Each person will make two 

pillowcases to donate to the 

shelter.   If you would like to 

participate, but are unable to 

attend, the pattern is available 

on the Members Only page of 

the guild website: 

www.hebervalleyquilters.com 

Annual Business Meeting ~ 6:00 p.m. 

Ever thought of serving on the Heber Valley Quilter’s 

Board?  The guild’s annual business meeting will take 

place at 6:00 pm prior to regular guild meeting.  We will 

elect new board members, and begin discussing ideas for 

next year’s curriculum.  Current Vice President/President 

Elect, Rachel Crane will conduct the meeting.  2011 board 

members will be nominated and elected that evening.  

See more info in our guild bylaws, found on the Guild 

Guide page of the guild website:  

www.hebervalleyquilters.com.  Have you got a 

particular quilting idea you would like to learn or to 

teach, for that matter?  Please come share your ideas.   



• 2 Yards of cute, fun coordinating print fabric (for women, boys, girls) 

• *Finishing Bee project #7 (or 1 Fat Quarter) 

• Sew & Tell 

• *Timeless Treasure—Table Runner 

     see pattern here:   

     http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com/members-only.php 

• Don’t forget your Quilted Nametag (to be included in drawing) 

          * = If participating 

Checklist - Please Bring: 

See you at Guild Meeting!   

For October’s Guild Meeting, you are invited to attend the 

annual Utah Quilt Guild’s Quilt Festival, held at the 

Zermatt Resort.  Volunteer to help, attend a class or 

luncheon, see the quilt shows, visit the vendors.  This is an 

opportunity not to be missed!  Barb Murdock: 654-0656. 

HEBER VALLEY  

Civil War Living History Weekend 
& Quilt Show 

September 17th & 18th 
Old Town/South Field Park 

Heber City, UT  

For more information, contact Rachel Crane:  654-7038 

Download your Quilt Entry Form here: 

http://www.hebervalleycivilwarlivinghistory.com Quilt Festival 2010 

presents 

October 5th ~ 9th 

Sew Many Friends 

 

 ~  Quilt Shows  ~ 
Wed -Thurs  ~  10:00 -7:00,  

Friday  ~  10:00-6:00,  

Saturday  ~  9:00-2:00 

 Includes a special quilt display celebrating  

100 years of  BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICABOY SCOUTS OF AMERICABOY SCOUTS OF AMERICABOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA    

 

Classes  ~  Luncheons ~ Vendors 
 

~  National Teachers  ~ 

Mary Stori,  Norah McMeeking,   

John Flynn  &  Sue Nickels 
 

www . u t a h qu i l t g u i l d . o r g       

(435) 654-0656 

Quilt Festival 2010 

A short meeting for those who are interested in  joining the “Block 

Exchange Club” will be held following our regular guild meeting.    This 

exchange will entail making one block for each member of the group, 

whatever that count may be.  For example, if there are 12 in the group, 

each person will make 12 blocks of the same pattern.  At the end of the 

exchange, you will receive a different block from each person in the 

group for a sampler quilt.  Meet to discuss what blocks  you would like to 

make.  For inspiration, see guest instructor Kaye Evans’ trunk show 

pictures on the guild blog: 

http://hebervalleyquilters.blogspot.com 

Block Exchange Club 

**Quilt Show in the Barn** 
Saturday, Sept 25, 2010    10:00 am to 5:00 pm   $5 

2520 E Walker Lane (5450 S) Holladay, UT 


